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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

August 11, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

The OIC, PENR Officer
Odiongan, Romblon
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SUBJECT REQUEST FOR UPDATES ON NGP GRADUATED SITES 
ADOPTED BY PRIVATE SECTOR

This has reference with the memorandum from Forest Management Bureau dated 
August 03,2022, which received only by this Office on August 11,2022, related to the above- 
cited subject.

In this regard, please be informed that as of to date, no NGP graduated sites have 
adopted by private sector within the jurisdiction of PENRO Romblon. Rest assured that we will 
submit immediately the pertinent information, following the prescribed reporting format once 
already implemented.

For information and record.

“For and in the absence of PENR Officer’

THMS lERNANDEZ
Chief, Management Services(yivision

PENRO Romblon, Formilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon 5505 
Direct Line; (042)-567-5030 

Email Address: penrorom_r4b@yahoo.com.ph
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